
 
 

Press Release for 2024 National History Bee & Bowl National Champion Livingston High School 
 

International Academic Competitions (www.iacompetitions.com), the world’s largest organizer of 

geography, history, and science-focused competitions held its 2024 Varsity and Junior Varsity 

National Championships on April 25-28 at the Crystal Gateway Marriott in Arlington, Virginia. These 

included nine different events, including the National History Bowl, National History Bee, National 

Geography Bee, National Science Bee, US Geography Championships, United States History Bee, 

National Academic Bee, National Political Science Bee, and the National Championship Exams in 

various subjects. 

 

In the National History Bowl, a team competition which tests knowledge of all aspects and fields of 

history, Livingston High School from New Jersey prevailed as Varsity National Champion for the 

second year in a row. Livingston High School finished first out of 84 teams from throughout the USA, 

going a perfect 16-0 in the tournament. The team was led by 11th grader Robert Wang, who was 

named MVP of the tournament, and Robert then also several hours later captured the Varsity 

National History Bee National Championship for individual students as well. Added IAC Executive 

Director, David Madden, “Livingston High School has now won a National History Bowl National 

Championship for the third year running, dating back to their Junior Varsity win in 2022. Robert 

Wang has likewise been the National History Bee National Champion for his age group in 2022, 2023, 

and 2024, and will no doubt seek a record-setting fourth National crown in 2025. His knowledge of 

history is encyclopedic and staggering. My congratulations to the team and their coach, Guy Rabner, 

on these tremendous accomplishments.” 

 

This marks the 14th annual Varsity and Junior Varsity National Championships for International 

Academic Competitions, a Vermont-based organization which organizes events for over 50,000 

students in over 40 countries each school year. Students, teachers, and family members who are 

interested in learning about IAC’s offerings for the 2024-25 school year are encouraged to visit its 

website at www.iacompetitions.com for further details. IAC’s events in the USA this school year will 

conclude with its Middle and Elementary School National Championships in Orlando, FL from May 

23-27 which approximately 2000 students will be attending. 

 

For additional inquiries, please contact info@iacompetitions.com  
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